
Please oppose this rule.  I support democracy, however with the powerful supermajority we have eliminated debated, compromise, 
and true negotiation among lawmakers.  This is one of the only tools the minority caucus has to stand up for their constituents.  We 
need unity across our state and we NEED dialogue.  Watching testimony from 2019 session every single R amendment was shut 
down on so many bills.  THe majority doesn't even need to consider opinions and priorities of the minority and it is dividing our state.  
Thank you for your had work and public service to represent all Oregonians.


